
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

We are pleased to welcome Pastor Jim Halstead to the pulpit today. Jim 
is the founder and lead trainer of Go & Tell Ministries. Before launching Go 
& Tell, Jim served as the pastor of churches in the EFCA, the Christian & 
Missionary Alliance, and the Christian Reformed Church. He is now based 
in Fort Wayne, Indiana.  
 

Nominations Update: The nominating committee recommends that Bobby 
McLean serve the remainder of the current Deacon of Evangelism & 
Outreach term that became open this summer due to a resignation. The 
Board has appointed Bobby to serve as the E&O Deacon on a temporary 
basis until the next church business meeting on October 29, at which point 
the membership will vote on this recommendation.   
 

Donation Opportunities for AWANA: 
- Candy for clubbers  ~ bite-size, individually wrapped, not hard 
- Small gifts for the birthday grab bag ~ can be gently used, clubbers range 
from age 3 - grade 5 
- Financial specified for "AWANA" to offset the cost of t-shirts and 
books.  (Parents' suggested donation to AWANA is less than the actual 
expense.)  Thank you! 
 

The Evangelism and Outreach Committee Is looking for 8 or more people 
to assist with the mobile food pantry on Wednesday October 11th from 
3:30-5:30 at the community building. Wear your GracePoint shirt!  Contact 
Christy Cunningham at 712-249-4718 if you can serve in our community.    
 

Week at a Glance:  
Sunday, Sept. 24—Sunday School/ABF 9:15 am, Worship Service 10:30 am, 
Fellowship Coffee immediately following the worship service.  
Monday, Sept. 25—Warriors of Grace Women’s prayer group 6:30 pm 
Wednesday, Sept. 27—AWANA 6 pm, Youth Group: MS  6-7:30 pm  HS 
7:45-9:15 pm 
Saturday, Sept. 30—Game Night 6:30 pm 
Sunday, October 1—Sunday School/ABF 9:15 am, Worship Service with 
communion 10:30 am 
   

*Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming events.      

Go & Tell Workshop 
Jim Halstead 

 
September 24, 2023 



W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  
The following ministries are also available: 

 
Nursery  

Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2. 
 

Children’s Church 
 Available for children 3 years old through 5th grade during the sermon. 

Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing. 
 

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School,                    
NO Children’s Church, NO Nursery, and NO Adult Bible Fellowship 

Youth Sunday  
School & Adult Bible 

Classes 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our 
church! Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations 
box immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. 
They can also be mailed to the church by check, or you can 
give through our website via PayPal using a credit or debit 
card. Thank you! 

Do you have your own 
RightNow Media account? It is 

easy to sign up! Just text 
GRACEPOINTIA to 49775. You 

will receive a link on your 
phone to sign up for a free 

account through our church’s 
subscription.  

Church Office 
church@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Church Website 
www.GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Pastor—Don McLean 
don@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Associate Pastor of Discipleship—Paul Iekel 
paul@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Children’s Discipleship Director—Pam Russell 
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Ministries Director—Dick Nichols 
 

Worship Ministries Director—Cindy Nichols 
cindy@GracePointAtlantic.com 

                                      
 

Youtube.com/@gracepointatlantic 

 
 

To our guests—Thank you for joining us!  We’re delighted you 
chose to worship with us!  We’d love to meet you, answer any 
questions and give you a welcome gift at our Welcome Table 
in the Fellowship Hall. 

GracePoint Church 

If you use a smart phone or 
tablet, you can find notes for 

today’s sermon under the 
“Events” section of the  

Bible app. 

 

 
 
Financial Update 
   
• September Financial Information will be in the October bulle-

tins. 








